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To whom it may concern: 

Why is it when a new energy project, what ever it is, is needed, areas belonging to off-road use seems to be the only place the
project should go? Ms Feinsteine has locked up the state of California with a gazillion acres of wilderness, why can't you target
those areas? I'm sure the critters won't mind. I'm beginning to feel a little descriminated against. Or maybe it's just a subtile way
of doing away with our sport all together. You wouldn't be doing that, would you? Look, leave the open areas alone, this is a big
state, find another place. The greenies should love you, go to the wilderness, atleast it will keep the people from messing with the
equipment since we're not allowed in those areas. 

Anna Fernandez 


